18.4.2017

Dear Sister Ginny Vernon.  

Thank you and your wonderful staff for the skilled and compassionate care which you provided for my wife.

You made a huge difference to her quality of life, and this helped the family greatly because we knew that she was content and in loving hands.

St Monica’s is a truly special place and I now know where the Angels work in Easingwold !  

Yours sincerely.

(Name provided.)    

